
From: Michael Gao   
Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 5:49 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Stop the 41 Storey KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard! 
  
   
Hi, as the resident in the area, I want to let the city know that I am strongly against the plan. 
  
The traffic in the area, especially on Yonge is already unbearable.  This area is completely lack of 
infrastructure to move large number of people, such as subway or 400-series highway.  With 
such density, it will completely overwhelm the road.  We had voiced our concerns over many 
times and there were never any solid plan to address the infrastructure. 
  
The city council members cannot put the profit of developer of the quality of the 
residents.  They are voted in by the residents, not by real estate developers! 
  
Michael Gao 
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